ALD] Inc. Corporate Customer Service Tel: (800} 325-7894

City Of New Bedford Massachusetts
Mr. Dennis W. Faria

133 William St

New Bedford, MA 02740-6132

June 19, 2017

Case # 631467
Dear Mr. Faria,
Thank you for reaching out fo us!

We received yo'ur letter you had addressed to Jason Hart, CEO of ALDI, and we are responding on his behalf.

ALDI is always looking for new geographic areas to continue to bring smart shoppers the highest quality products at
the lowest possible prices. While we have a lot of criteria for choosing store locations, our No. 1 reason is to be
where ALDI fans are shopping. We appreciate the New Bedford City Council's input and will share it with our real
estate team for further review.

If the real estate team has further questions regarding your suggestion, they will contact you directly.
Thank you again for your interest in ALDA.
Kind regards,

ALDI Customer Service Supervisor




